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February 9, 2023 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Disaster Relief for Victims of Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) has today announced that it has decided to make a 

donation of 3 million yen through Japanese Red Cross Society in consideration of damages caused 

by the earthquake that hit Turkey and Syria on February 6, 2023. 

 

“K” LINE would express its most sincere sympathy to all those affected by the earthquake and 

pray for the soonest recovery of the damaged area. 

 

 


